
Burley Bulletin Board

Please can Woodpecker parents make payment towards the Mill on the Brue trip as we require full payment by the
end of October and that is not far away ! Please contact the office if there are any problems. Thank you



***Reminder: BPSA Annual General Meeting***

Dear Parents,

Please be reminded that the BPSA AGM is being held on Wednesday 18th October at 8pm. This is a virtual event. Please email
burleybpsa@gmail.com to register your interest and we will send out a link on the day. Please note we need a minimum of five
attendees for this meeting to go ahead.

Hannah will be stepping down as Chairperson. If you are interested in being considered for the role, please send us an email.

Our current Treasurer (Justin), and Secretary (Samantha), are running to be re-elected into these roles.

Thank you for your continued support of our school charity.

Hannah and the BPSA










